Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Friday, June 20, 2025, 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

PLACE: Lake Eva Event Center 799 Johns Ave, Haines City, FL 33844
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a Transit Oriented Development (TOD) Workshop for the SunRail Expansion to Haines City Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study which is studying an extension of commuter rail service from Poinciana in Osceola County to Haines City in Polk County, a distance of 17 miles. Stations are planned in Loughman, Davenport, and Haines City.
The workshop will begin with a formal presentation to include a background of the study, description of the potential station locations, and information about each area’s propensity for TOD and how to plan for it. In addition, the DeBary City Manager will highlight the success of planning for commuter rail in DeBary. The presentation will be followed by an open discussion and activity between staff and workshop participants. Members of the public are invited to attend the meeting as observers. Questions and comments may be submitted to staff but will not be addressed during the meeting.
The Florida Department of Transportation may adopt this planning product into the environmental review process, pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 168(d)(4), or to the state project development process.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Charlene Ross
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, FDOT District One Title VI Coordinator by email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at (863)519-2287. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) Project Manager, Charlene Ross, at (863)519-2390, in writing at 801 North Broadway Ave. Bartow, Florida 33830, or by email at: charlene.ross@dot.state.fl.us.
